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Dear <<First Name>>,


From time to time, we have to deviate from updates about the projects changing the lives of displaced families supported by Project AGAPE․ That said, the deviations are necessary as they shed more light on the situation in
Armenia and Artsakh, drawing a better picture of what these people have to go through every day.


The ethnic cleansing of Artsakh is still ongoing. The Azerbaijani side, backed by Turkey, is forcing families from their homes in Artsakh, and as you read this, the situation worsens. The region suffers from water and food shortages for nutrition, road closures, and fuel scarcity. The perpetrators are systematically causing mass destruction to churches, desecrating grave sites, and wrecking khachkars.


In fact, "The Public Association for the Protection of Monuments of Azerbaijan" declared that there are plans to turn the Holy Ascension church of Berdzor into
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a mosque. A blueprint is already in place to execute the construction (see attached below). Currently, Armenians take out the monuments that
carry historical and national value for Armenians out of Berdzor, Aghavno, and Nerqin Sus. The Armenian associations and organizations should carry out anything possible to preserve the monuments, which are valuable to the sites.
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The cross (see attached below) at the AGAPE center will be taken out and transported to Stepanakert so that the perpetrators will not get the chance to harm it once they enter the area.
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Lachin corridor is at a massive risk of being cut from joining Armenia with
Artsakh as I write this. Step by step, Azerbaijanis drive Armenians away from their homeland, knowing how valuable it is to their ancient history, them being indigenous to the region. The presumed objective is to capture Artsakh today, then go after Syunik in the south, and in the long run, capture Armenia as a
whole. After all, Armenia will be left with no Armenians, vulnerable to the Pan- Turkish aim of emptying the region of Armenians.


Please, continue raising awareness of this problem for our homeland to remain safe and intact. That said, Armenia and Armenians keep their identities safe from external perpetrators and committed wrongdoings. Continue to pray for your Christian Sisters and Brothers in Armenia and Artsakh, as the first
Christian country in the world faces another existential threat a century later.




 (
Country Director, Nara Melkonyan, has made a new request for assistance to enable displaced people to receive vocational training so that
 
they
 
can
 
move
 
toward
 
self-sufficiency
 
in
 
their
 
new
 
homes.
 
She
 
has identified
 
several
 
folks
 
that
 
are
 
interested
 
in
 
learning
 
cosmetology.
 
She
)

 (
also
 
foresees
 
that
 
some
 
people
 
might
 
want
 
to
 
learn
 
carpentry
 
or
 
open
 
a bakery. We want to encourage you to contribute to this new ministry opportunity. You can follow the links below to make your contributions.
)



Every Contribution Makes an Impact!
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Follow us!


[image: ]Facebook Group
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